

UNIVERSIDAD DE BUENOS AIRES FACULTAD DE FILOSOFÍA Y LETRAS

December 15,1962

Dear Leblanc and Ferrater Mora:

The Commission for Educational Exchange between USA and Argentina has offered to send us professors resident in the States during lapses between three and nine months. They will pay their trips and salaries, and all we have to do is to supply them with work and entertainment. Too beautiful to be entirely true. At any rate, I have suggested that they choose both of you and H. N. Castañeda. I hope you will not let us down: after all, Leblanc never saw a revolution and Ferrater must have forgotten the smell of it, so that this is a unique occasion for you to become acquainted with our specialty.

If the Commission of the University ever approaches you, I will be glad to supply you with information concerning our students and, if absolutely necessary, my colleagues as well. All I should tell you at the moment is that you would be welcome by most people, certainly by all who count, particularly Professors Frondizi, Dujovne, Klimovsky, and myself; and that our students would eagerly listen to you. Moreover, I must say that we have a number of philosophy students who are critically alert and are also ready to absorb any new ideas. What is wrong with our country is largely outside the university, chiefly in the government. But you need not see anything of that.

Hoping to see you again, I am

cordially yours,

31-X11-52.